
 
 
 
 

 

Sports Day 2024  

 
Dear Families,   
 
As part of our commitment to listen and respond to student feedback, we are delighted to inform you that we will 
be having a Sports Day on the following dates in July: 
 

• Monday 8 July- Year 9 and 10  

• Tuesday 9 July- Year 7 and 8 

 
On Sports Day, your child must wear the academy PE kit to school. The academy PE kit consists of the following: 
 

• DKA academy polo shirt  

• DKA academy hoodie (this is optional)  

• Navy tracksuit bottoms (must be DKA branded or totally plain, they should not contain any other brands 

or logos) 

• Trainers  

We will be unable to provide changing facilities on the day. If your child does not wear the correct PE kit, they will 
not be able to take part in the Sports Day events and as a result will spend their day in internal isolation.  
 
Your child will be with their tutor group for the day and all students are expected to take part in a minimum of two 
events during the day (unless your child has a medical condition). When students are not taking part in the event, 
they will be supporting their tutor group and spectating. We also advise that students bring a water bottle with 
them as drinks will only be available to buy at break or lunch time.  
 
Finally, in case of bad weather, we propose to continue with this plan, so it is important students do have the DKA 
hoodie for this reason. The events will be taking place in the Sports Hall and MUGA area for the majority of the day 
and the day will end with a short ceremony that will confirm the winning tutor group for each year group.  
 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mrs Miller 
Vice Principal 

 
 
 
 

 

 


